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Bridge of Lions to close overnight for bridge maintenance 

 
St Augustine, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation will close the Bridge of Lions Sunday, 

June 23 from 8 p.m. until 5 a.m. for routine bridge maintenance. 

 

A sidewalk on one side of the bridge will remain open to pedestrian and bicycle traffic. 

 

Drivers entering and leaving Anastasia Island will be able to use State Road 312 Bridge as an alternate 

route. Message boards will alert drivers of the closure and direct drivers to the detour. 

 

To stay informed about traffic impacts in St. Johns County, visit the Traffic Impacts page on 

www.NFLRoads.com.  
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